
 
 
Health & Safety Policy Statement  
 
Kings Heath Demolition Limited holds Health and Safety as a core business value and is committed to 
creating a future free of incidents and injuries.  
 
It is policy of King Heath Demolition Limited to comply in all aspects with the Health & Safety at work 
etc Act 1974 together with any other applicable statutory requirements, legislation, regulations and 
directives. All reasonably practicable measures will be taken to ensure the safety and continued 
well-being of our employees and any other person who may be affected by what we do. 
Furthermore, it is our policy to ensure that: 
 

 Mangers and operatives regard Health and Safety matters as a principal responsibility.  
 Leadership, passion and commitment are present at all levels.  
 Working Safely enhances Quality, improves Productivity and generates value. 
 Good standards of training, information and instruction in matters relating to Health and 

Safety are provide and maintained.  
 Injury and illness to its employees, and any person affected by our works, shall be 

prevented.  
 The performance of the company with respect to health and safety shall be monitored and 

reviewed.  
 Our commitment to Health, Safety and the environment contributes to our target of being 

the demolition contractor of first choice.  
 
Its our objective to reduce accident and incident statistics on a year-by-year basis through the 
company’s commitment to continual improvement of its management systems, procedures and 
methods of operation.  
The named Director has particular responsibilities for Health and Safety, and to ensure the company 
has adequate resources to achieve its objectives.  
The Health and Safety policy has been communicated throughout the organisation by means of the 
documented procedures. These include inclusion in site document packs, the display on notice 
boards and detailing in staff and site induction.  
Ultimate responsibility for the Health and Safety System is that of the designated Director but its 
application is the responsibility of everyone in the company. It is the responsibility of the company 
to provide adequate and appropriate resources to implement this policy.  
 
Signed :          
 

 
John Smith 
Director                                                                                                            Date: 18/9/2024 


